
Fingal County Council has announced the preferred solution for the Greater Dublin Drainage 
project, consisting of  26km  of pipeline, a wastewater treatment plant at Clonshagh, and  an 
outfall pipe  located  6km out to sea from Baldoyle Bay.

update
Greater Dublin Drainage

Public Consultation and Open Days for Greater Dublin 
Drainage on the Environmental Impact Statement for the 
Preferred Site, Orbital Sewer and Marine Outfall Option

See www.greaterdublindrainage.com for further information

For further information or to make a submission, please:
Email: info@greaterdublindrainage.ie

Lo-call telephone: 1890 44 55 67

Write: Greater Dublin Drainage Project Manager, c/o RPS Group,  
West Pier Business Campus, Dún Laoghaire, Co. Dublin, Ireland

Visit: www.greaterdublindrainage.com

Public consultation on items to be 
considered for the Environmental Impact 
Statement for this option is now underway. 

Members of the public are invited to come 
along to the scheduled Open Days at Fingal 
County Hall, Main Street, Swords Co. 
Dublin on:

Wednesday 26th June from 2pm  - 8pm 
Saturday 29th June from 11am - 4pm 
Wednesday 3rd July from 2pm - 8pm 

The report ‘Alternative Sites 
Assessment and Routes Selection 
Report (Phase 4): Preferred Sites 
and Routes Report’ is available:
•	Free download from  

www.greaterdublindrainage.ie/project-reports/ 

•	View printed copies at Fingal County Council 
offices at Swords and Blanchardstown, Fingal 
Public Libraries, or Dublin City Council North 
Central Head Office in Coolock 

•	Purchase the report (with appendices on CD) 
for €150 


